FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I write to request information regarding the Authority’s staff absence scheme for schools. Please kindly provide the following:

· Does the Authority provide a staff absence scheme for schools?

· If no, has the authority historically provided a scheme for schools and when did this cease?

· If yes, is the scheme outsourced to another provider or delivered by the Authority?

· If the scheme if outsourced to another provider, which provider is this and when does this agreement expire? Who is responsible for the management of the scheme within the Authority?

· If the scheme is provided by the authority, can you please provide details of the scheme including:

· Daily benefit amount reimbursed for each category of staff

· Waiting period applied to each claim

· Are there any exclusions to the scheme? If so, please provide details of this

· Is the scheme open to Academies?

· How is the price of the scheme determined for each school?

· Who is responsible for the management of the scheme within the Authority?

· Number of schools participating in the scheme

· 2021 total contributions made to the scheme and 2021 total claims payments made from the scheme

If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information exceeding the cost of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide advice and assistance, under the Section 16 obligations of the Act, as to how I can refine my request.
In answer to the above questions, Leicester City Council does not provide a staff absence scheme for schools within its administrative area.

Any such provision ceased several years ago. Information relevant to your request is thus not held and the Council is informing you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
